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July 31, 2020 

Product Advisory #1813 VL-EPU-3312 

This is a formal notification that a product supplied by VersaLogic Corporation is being revised. 
Our records indicate that your company has purchased this product. 

Affected Product 

Product Description Old Revision Level New Revision Level 

VL-EPU-3312 

 

Raven Embedded 
Processing Unit  

1.06A 1.07A 

Changes Made to the Product 

There were no material changes made to this product. The product revision number was 
changed due to the shared use of the carrier board with a companion product (VL-EPU-
4012) which had a BIOS change. The BIOS image for the VL-EPU-3312 product has not 
changed. This rev number change, needed for traceability in the companion product, has no 
impact on VL-EPU-3312 systems. 

Customer Impact 

None. 

 
Fielded Units 

Use as is. 

Future Shipments 

New revision boards will begin shipping in July, 2020. 

Additional Information 

For additional information or assistance related to this change, please contact VersaLogic 
Technical Support at Support@VersaLogic.com or call (503) 747-2261. 
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